
Friday September 24th 2020 

Dear Parents 

We’ve had another busy week, with lots of hard 

work and fun at Laleham Lea. 

Thank you all once again for your help in keeping 

the road outside safe and clear for all our Students 

and families. Can I also politely  remind Parents to 

please park safely and not to block residents’        

driveways when dropping off and  collecting your 

children. 

Despite the current circumstances, we have               

enjoyed a busy, socially distanced Open Week with 

Parents looking for places for Nursery and               

Reception 2021 as well as other year groups. We 

have  received fabulous feedback from those Par-

ents who have visited us, so thank you to all the 

Staff and  Students for all your hard work this week 

as always. 

Our Governors joined us via Zoom on           

Wednesday evening for our regular Governors’ 

meeting.  Thank you to Ms Epale and all our        

Governors for their  continued hard work for the 

school. 

The weather does seem to be ‘on the turn’ with a 

dip in temperatures this week; fingers crossed for a 

dry weekend for us all to enjoy. 

Ms K Barry   

Head teacher 

Spiritual reflection 

At Laleham Lea we ‘ Spera in Deo’ 

This is our school. 

Let peace live here, 

May love live here, 

Love of one another, 

Love of mankind, 

Love of life, 

Love of God. 

Let us remember, that as many hands build a house, many hearts make a school. 

Amen 



Stars of the week 

Nursery News  

Ms Hogsden 

This week Nursery have been continuing the topic of 

‘Autumn’. The children were keen to participate in using a 

variety of materials to create their own autumn collage and 

use extended vocabulary to describe the textures of the 

materials used e.g. ‘spikey’, ‘soft’, ‘hard’ and ‘fluffy’. They 

have also been completing a ‘Season’s Matching’ game and 

ordering autumn themed objects by size . 



Monday 28th Sept 
2020 

  

Booster 

11+ Booster 

Creative Colouring 

Year 1-2 

Juniors 

Reception 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

Tuesday 29th Sept 
2020 

Accelerated Maths 

Reading Club 

 

Yr.5 

Yr.2 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

Weds 30th Sept 2020 PE for Juniors—come to school in PE 
Kit 

  

Thursday 1st Oct 2020 STEM 

Reading 

Creativity Club 

PE Years 1 &2 to come to school in 
PE Kit on Thursdays 

Yr.6 

Yr.1 

Yr.4 

3.30-4.15pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4pm 

Friday 2nd October 
2020 

   

School Calendar W/C September 28th 2020 

 Thank you to all who have donated uniform—please do bring in any spare 

items you have. 

We have the following available in the school office: 

One Girls Summer hat,  3 x Jumpers in 28, 4 x Jumpers 32, Blazers in sizes  2,8 

and 9, dresses in 26,28,30, 32 (one of each),  various cardigans, shorts and 

smaller sized Reception.PE jumpers) Small selection of socks. 

Please email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk for more information 


